
CR KNIGHTS - Travel & Sanction Permits – ATOMS, PEEWEE, BANTAM & MIDGET 

Any NAI league games do not require a travel permit.  If you would like to play an exhibition 
game, a tournament or any other game that is not a league game you need to obtain a travel 
permit.    

Travel Permits need to be requested by email at minimum of one week before date of 
travel/game or they will not be processed. 

 Travel Permits – Away Exhibition Games, Tournaments 

  Info needed in email to obtain Travel Permit 

- Name of team your visiting 
- Arena its being played at 
- Time of Exhibition Game or  Tournament Games 
- Date of Exhibition Game or  Tournament Games 
- Level & Tier being played 
- Sanction Number you get this from team or tournament your visiting 

o Number of games guaranteed for tournament. 
 

Sanction Game Numbers need to be requested by email at minimum of 10 DAYS before date of  

Hosting Exhibition Game so that the visiting team has time to get their Travel Permit. 

 Sanction Game Numbers – Hosting Home Exhibition Games 

  Info needed in email to obtain Sanction Game Number 

- Name of team visiting CR Knights 
- Arena its being played at 
- Time of Exhibition Game 
- Date of Exhibition Game 
- Level & Tier being played 

o Once you received the sanction number you’ll need to 
provide it to the visiting team so they can apply for their own 
travel permit. 

A copy of the travel permit/Sanction Game Number will be forwarded to you by email. On the 
team roster portion of the game sheet, you must indicate the travel permit number and the 
Sanction Game Number. 

After the Exhibition game has been played or tournament has been attended, email all the 
game sheets and any suspensions to our zone representative this is a Hockey Alberta 
requirement. 

Please email your request for travel/Sanction permits to Kim Coles @ permits@crknights.ca  

Completed Game Sheets Zone 3  minorregs3@hockeyalberta.ca, minordisc3@hockeyalberta.ca 
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